
                                    Maths 
 

Our maths for the half-term will focus on learning our 

number bonds to 10, recognising all the different pairs 

of numbers we can add together to make 10. To help us 

find and learn these facts, we will be learning to use 

part-part-whole models, tens frames and bead strings to 

represent calculations in different ways. We will also 

begin to record these facts as number sentences. Once 

we have identified and learnt our bonds to ten, we will 

then use these skills to solve simple problems linked to 

our topic and learning in other areas. We will also 

continue to work on splitting numbers between 10 and 20 

into ‘10 and some more’, as well as recognising the 

difference between odd and even numbers. 

Computing 
 

We will be learning to program Bee-bots (small robots 

that follow a series of directional commands) to move 

around maps, avoid obstacles and reach a desired 

position in the classroom. 



Computing 
 

 BBC Bitesize has some great learning resources at 

www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z3tbwmn/ where 

you can learn more about coding robots and 

beginning to create simple programs. 

                                    Maths 
 

 We’ve been practicing our counting a lot in class, so 

building on this at home would be a huge help - you 

could count houses on the way to school, footsteps 

on the way to bed, shoes in the house, players on 

the team, objects in the shopping  trolley, claps, 

nods... Anything and everything you can think of! 
  

 Practice writing numbers in sand, salt or water, or 

try making numbers out of groups of pebbles.  
 

 Count down days until Christmas or the holidays - 

we’ve just opened door number 5 on the advent 

calendar, so how many chocolates are left? How 

many sleeps are there until the Christmas holidays?  


